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Dear 
 
I am sending you this letter on behalf of David Christensen, who is the lead assessor for
the Lightning 3D Marine Seismic Survey (Bight Basin) Environment Plan.  
 
Please find attached a letter sent under Regulation 9A of the Offshore Petroleum and
Greenhouse Gas Storage (Environment) Regulations 2009, requesting further information
to inform our assessment of the environment plan. The original of this letter will be sent
to you by post.
 
Should you have any questions on the attached, please do not hesitate to give David or
myself a call.
 
Regards
 
Janelle
 
 
Dr. Janelle Eagle
Environment Specialist – Monitoring and Analysis
NOPSEMA
Level 8, 58 Mounts Bay Road 
Perth WA 6000
Tel: (08) 6188 8763   Fax: (08) 6188 8737   Mob: 0477 356 025
nopsema.gov.au
Important: This message and any attachments is intended for the use of the addressee only and may contain
confidential, sensitive personal or legally privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient you must not read,
disseminate or retain the message or any part of it, and inform the sender immediately. NOPSEMA does not guarantee
that this message is secure, error-free or free of viruses or other undesirable inclusions.

Please consider the environment before printing this email
 
 

http://nopsema.gov.au/
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